NMCC Minutes - April 12, 2018

In attendance: Barbara Lowman, Nancy Barbe, Louise Yohalem, Sue Cohen, Anne Sommers, Kathy Potoski, Wendy Miller and Holly Valente

Meeting called to order at 4:15 by Barbara Lowman.

Minutes of March 15 and Treasurer's Report accepted.

Mass Cultural Council grant received.

Potluck April 7 a great success. Wonderful food and music enjoyed by the 76 diners. It was suggested the polluck recipes and library recipes be collected and assembled for the public. Thank yous to The Village Association for the use of The Meeting House and The Fire Company for the chairs and tables.

July 7 Garden Tour – Hoping to confirm gardens asap. Holly volunteered to contact Gedney Farm regarding any growing they are doing. Staffing will be set once the gardens are set.

August 18 Burritt Day – White Elephant Collection Days staffing signups and acceptability standards set: no stuffed animals, broken toys, dinner sets, curtains or rods, placemats or backpacks. Small appliances must be clean and in good working condition. Collection begins May 12. Henry the Juggler set, waiting to hear back from Roger the Jester. There will not be a formal petting zoo. Mt. Everett will provide port-a-potties and hand-washing station. Smitty will be given special recognition for great support of this day. Kathy Potoski will take over vendors from Nan. John and Steve will repeat their successful morning parking duties.

Louise will do the fundraising letter.

Next meeting, Thursday, May 10 at 4:15

Meeting adjourned at 5:15

Submitted by Holly Valente, Secretary